
 

 

Friday April 07 2017

All HACSU members must attend, staff on shift will be released on paid time release.

HACSU is seeking feedback from all members on this offer and therefore require ALL members to attend meetings 

as scheduled.  Yooralla have agreed that staff on shift will be released on paid time release for 2 hours.

Employees who will be on shift but wish to attend the meeting must notify their manager 5 working days* prior 

to the scheduled meeting of their intention to intend, so that backfill can be organised.  

 

 
319 NEERIM RD. CARNEGIE 

 

93 SLADEN STREET, CRANBOURNE 

 

19 BRIDGE STREET

335 CLARENDON STREET 

 

UNIT 5/796 HIGH STREET  

 

50 WHEATSHEAF ROAD GLENROY 

 

31 STRABANE AVENUE (NOTE LATER TIME IS TO FACILITATE EMPLOYEES ATTENDANCE)

MOE LIBRARY ROOM 4 - 63 TO 65 ELGIN STREET MOE  

 

These meetings are important opportunities for the union to meet with members regarding the EBA offer that 

Yooralla has put forward. The union must be advised by members before any further action can be taken to reach 

an agreement. All members must attend. Members are encouraged to bring along your colleagues who can join 

the union at the event. 

  

HACSU will provide delicious refreshments at each meeting 

 

* Please note that HACSU has confirmed Yooralla recognise that 7 days per week are  
disability services working days. 


